
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

  

 

                                                           

  

                                                               

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 1 – Monday 29 September 2025 

Dear families,  

Last week saw many exciting learning activities taking place! As you can see 

below Brian Bones visited Year 3/4, year 5 and 6 wrote a selection of sensational 

setting descriptions and Key Stage One enjoyed exploring their novel further. 

Our EYFS class have settled well into school routines, they are busy learning 

their sounds with Fred the frog, this will help them to start their journey of 

learning how to read. 

Now that the weather is getting colder can you please ensure that your child has 

a coat (with their name clearly written on the inside) in school each day. 

If incidents happen in school, can I please request that you speak directly to your 

child’s class teacher. If there is an incident involving another child, please do not 

contact the child or their parent directly. 

A reminder that our Year 6 children will need to come to school each 

Wednesday in their PE kits, as we believe this will support the children to get 

changed quicker and will be easier in the colder months.  

Our pastoral team will be holding a workshop during the last week of term, the 

focus will be on children’s mental health and strategies that can be used at home. 

Details will be posted on class dojo this week.  

Have a lovely week,  

Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Monday 29th September 

NHS immunisations in school 

 

Monday 29th September 

Whole School Carbon Monoxide 

Assembly (workshops held for 

Year 2 and Year 5) 

 

Tuesday 30th September 

Carbon Monoxide workshops 

Year5/6 and Year 6 

 

Thursday 2nd October 

World Poetry Day 

 

Friday 3rd October 

National Teachers Day 

 

Friday 10th October 

World Mental Health Day 

 

Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th 

October 

Parents Consultations 

(appointments will be available 

shortly via ParentMail) 

 

Wednesday 15th October 

School photographs- family 

photographs will take place from 

8am  

 

Thursday 16th October 

Harvest Festival 

 

Friday 17th October 

Last day of term 1 

 

Monday 3rd November 

First day of term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Teaching Assistant 

Day- 26th September 2025 

We took the opportunity to thank and tell 

our TA’s how amazing they are, and how we 

truly value everything that they do at WGPA! 

Thank you to each one of our TA’s        

 ‘In Science (Year 3/4), Mr Brian 

Bones came to join us in the 

classroom to help us explore 

skeletons. We learnt about 

hydrostatic skeletons, exoskeletons 

and endoskeletons. We also learnt 

that not all creatures have a spine. 

Humans do and so we are in the 

vertebrates category’ 

Mrs Walledge 


